Crry OF ORLANDO

MEMORANDUM

To: David Billingsley, Chief Procurement Officer

From: Rosa Akhtarkhavari, Chief Information Officer d /3

Date: June 23, 2016

Subject: Cisco Security Segmentation Professional Services Project

Technology Management (TM) is requesting approval to purchase Cisco professional
services utilizing Florida NASPO ValuePoint Cisco/lronProt AR233 (14-19)
FL#432200000-WSCA-14-ACS.

In order to improve network security, the City needs to segment the data network into
several separate security segments and place access control measures between the
segments. As this has global impact to the stability, scalability and security of the City
data infrastructure, TM is requesting approval to engage Cisco Systems to lead the
design of the segmentation solution as the City network is predominantly built with
Cisco Systems hardware.

Please contact Rosa Akhtarkhavari with any questions or concerns at 407-246-2124.
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